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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jessica Teske <teskehomes@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 9:42 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 548 Simpson Street

Good morning Ms. Vang, 

Thank you so much. 

*Regarding #s 4 and 5, I am not appealing that the extension cord needs to be removed, but that it was written up twice 
using the National Electric Code for #4 and then the MSFC code for #5, thus resulting in a double loss of points for the 
same item. 

*I have the same concerns for items #1, #3, #8 - all are the same codes but because they were written up 3 different 
times, it's a significant loss of points. I am hoping to reach a compromise on that as well.  I would also like to request 
additional time to repair/replace the windows in question as winter is not a good time to be pulling out and replacing 
windows and/or window glass.    

Thank you for very much for letting me add these items.   
 
On Tue, Jan 9, 2018 at 8:23 AM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Teske, 

Anything you want added can still be added. 

  

  

  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
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From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2018 1:15 PM 
To: teskehomes@gmail.com 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 548 Simpson Street 

  

I’m forwarding your e-mail to the Legislative Hearing staff.  -Racquel 

  

From: Jessica Teske [mailto:teskehomes@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 1:13 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Re: 548 Simpson Street 

  

Hello Racquel, 

Regarding my hearing tomorrow for 548 Simpson, is it possible to request one additional thing be added.  The 
refrigerator being plugged in with an extension cord was written up twice, on both numbers 4 and 5, therefore 
resulting in a point loss two times for the same item.  I am requesting one item be removed for only a one-time point 
loss.   

If it is too late to add this, I understand.  Please let me know either way, and thank you.   

 
 
 
--  
Jessica L. Teske 
J.T. Enterprises, LLC  
Phone: 651-246-5126 
Fax: 952-392-4576 


